
Attendees 

 

Dave, Joe, Robin, Sarah, Ross M, Ashley, Ross I, Kelly, Dr. Woods, Lisa 

 

Agenda  

 

● Welcome and Introductions 

● Special Events 

○ Party4Play (Mar 18th) 

■ Venue booked 

■ Catering closed to being finalized 

■ Organizing meeting scheduled for January 10 at Squirrel Hill library 

■ Don’t yet have enough volunteers; Joe to send email to volunteer list 

○ Teacher’s luncheon 

■ Got lots of donations; ordered Bucca di Beppo 

■ Could spend additional funds for teacher appreciation week or holiday 

gifts 

● Group was leaning towards using funds for future teacher 

appreciation events 

○ Movie night 

■ Friday January 20th 

■ Permits submitted 

■ License options: 

● Yearlong license for $680 (Swank) 

○ Used this license in the past 

○ Covered under new grant 

● Cheaper license where we are not allowed to advertise specific 

movie 

● We will move forward with Swank, as we have in the past 

○ Art show 

■ Planned for February 15th 

■ Will email Ms. Miller to see if she wants to be involved 

■ All students will be invited to submit one piece of art 

● Playground meet-ups 

○ Final meet-up is 12/16 on half day 

● Tours of schools 

○ Interested parents should contact Mrs. Clark in the main office to schedule tours. 

○ Tours will be run/initiated by the school 

○ The PTO will then provide volunteers to help (Kelly & Robin will help at the 

outset) 

○ Allowing kids to shadow a period is no longer done 

● Fundraising 

○ Ask Drive 

■ Currently live with donations coming in 



■ Ross I will forward daily donations 

■ Working with district to print flyers 

■ Email to be sent by homeroom reps next week 

● Volunteers 

○ Math Kangaroo update 

■ Didn’t get enough volunteers to support program this year 

○ Holiday gifts for teachers 

■ All homeroom reps have sent communication 

■ Kelly is collecting for non-homeroom teachers 

● Communications update 

○ Monthly spotlight 

■ One scheduled for December 

■ Joe will remind homeroom reps to request submissions 

● Chess Club update 

○ Will start in January 2023, 1/6 - 2/24 

○ Fridays after school 

● Ski Club 

○ Help needed from Volunteers since original person who will run it will be out 


